
THE CITY OF DURHAM TRUST

Question 25

Do you support our intention to include the student accommodation Interim Policy in the County 
Durham Plan?

At this stage, yes. Certainly something very like this policy will be required in the Plan.

However, the Interim Policy was only agreed at the County Council meeting on 13 April 2016 and 
there is very little, if any, experience of how it is operating in practice. This should change in the 
coming year, and consequently we may suggest amendments during the pre-submission 
consultation in the light of up-to-date evidence.
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